GREENWOOD COLLEGE

An Independent Public School

LEARN GRow CHANGE

12" September, 2015
Greenwood College
79 Coolibah Drive,

GREENWOOD WA 6024
To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Carolyn Hutton and | am the Teacher in Charge of Home Economics at Greenwood
College. We have had the ‘Baby Think it Over’ program, now delivered by Red Ginger Services, in the
Children, Family & Community General Course and the Certificate Il in Community Services VET
Course for Year 11 and 12 students for the past 5 years.

The program is not only a virtual parenting experience, but also covers important sexual health
information. It is a unique event in our school community and is something which the students look
forward to each year. | believe it is a highly beneficial program, as it allows participants to
understand first-hand the demands of becoming a parent at a young age.

We have enjoyed having Christina deliver ‘Baby Think it Over’ in our school, and highly recommend
the program to other schools and community groups who are interested in engaging the students in
an interactive and interesting way, with the often difficult, but necessary subject matter of sexual
health.

Kind Regards,
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